March 16, 2015 VIA EMAIL

Ms. Terri Emery

FME Architecture & Design
500 Montgomery Street

San Francisco, CA 94111-2579

Re:  McGuire and Hester
2810 Harbor Bay Pkwy.
Project Approval

Dear Ms. Emery:

The Architectural Review Committee has reviewed the development plans and Statement
of Design Intent dated February 24, 2015 and determined that the proposed project is
consistent with the uses outlined in the Declaration of Covenants, Conditions and
Restrictions for the Harbor Bay Business Park Design Guidelines. As such, the ARC has
approved your project.

If you have any questions regarding this approval or any other issues involving the
Harbor Bay Business Park, please feel free to contact me at 925-468-1611.

Sincerely,

“ﬂm,w? by

Marcy Marks

Secretary, Architectural Review Committee
BRE# 01880955

GS Management Company

As Managing Agent for

Harbor Bay Business Park Association

cc: Joe Ernst
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